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1 Purpose of Report 
 

The purpose of this report is to bring to the Audit Committee’s attention 
the  Procurement and Commercial Improvement Programme report 
which was presented to Cabinet on 9 April 2019.                     

 
2 Background 

 
The Procurement and Commercial Improvement Programme report 
was considered by Cabinet on 9 April 2018 and the recommendations 
as detailed below were agreed. 
 

a) Note the Council’s PCIP assessment outcome for the 2018 
assessment. 
 

b) Refer this report to Audit Committee for its interest. 
 

3  Report Implications 

These are as outlined in the report. 

4 Recommendation 

The Audit Committee is invited to consider the content this report.   

 

 

Date 14 May 2019 

Report Contact:  
Name: Janet Ritchie Tel No 0131 271 3158 
janet.ritchie@midlothian.gov.uk 

Audit Committee 
Tuesday 28 May 2019 

Item No: 5.8 

 


	3  Report Implications
	These are as outlined in the report.
	The Audit Committee is invited to consider the content this report.

